

ROBERT L. EHRLICH, JR. GOVERNOR

STATE HOUSE 100 STATE CIRCLE ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 (410) 974-3901 (TOLL FREE) 1-800-811-8336

TTY USERS CALL VIA MD RELAY

Spring 2003

Dear USA Cheerleaders:

Allow me to take this opportunity to wish you the best of luck as you vie for a position to be one of the first groups to tour with the Armed Forces Entertainment Tour in Iraq. What an honorable endeavor!

As representatives of the United States and the great State of Maryland, your performances will surely raise the spirits of our troops in the Middle East. Additionally, your past experiences on the local and national level make you an excellent candidate to take on the challenges of performing for such a deserving audience.

Ladies and gentlemen, you are truly an asset to our State and our country. I wish you all the best as you pursue the prestigious honor of being one of the first to perform with the Armed Forces Entertainment Tour. Your talent, experience and personal drive will undoubtedly continue to serve you well, now and in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Ehrlich, Jr.

Governor